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Telephone Enquiries to: 

Ryan Gaiter  

 
29 November 2018 
 
 
Dr Peter J Boxall (AO) 
C/ The Independent Pricing and  
Regulatory Tribunal 
 

Dear Dr Peter J Boxall (AO), 

I write to advise that at the November Ordinary Meeting, Richmond Valley Council 
resolved to consult the community regarding the possibility of applying for a further 
Special Rate Variation. If Council proceeds to apply for a special variation, the 
application will be made under s508A on a permanent basis.  
 
Council intends to go to the community with three different scenarios, they are as 
follows: 
 

- Scenario 1 – Rate peg increase of 2.7% for next financial year and 2.5% rate 
peg increases for the following 3 years. 

- Scenario 2 – 5.5% increase including rate peg for the next 4 years under 
S508A on a permanent basis. 

- Scenario 3 – 7% increase including rate peg for the next 4 years under s508A 
on a permanent basis. 

 
The main purposes for the special rate variation include:  

- Maintaining existing service levels,  
- Enhancing Councils financial sustainability 
- Renewal and maintenance of infrastructure 

 
The contact person for the application is as follows: 
Ryan Gaiter 
Chief Financial Officer/Manager Mid-Richmond 
T:  
M:  
E:  
 
The resolution and report from the November Ordinary Meeting are attached.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Vaughan Macdonald  
General Manager 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 





 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 




